DEVELOPMENT

TE MANATU WHAKAHIATO ORA

10 MAR 2017
Mr Mike Brennan
fyi-request-5450-118d3354@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mike Brennan

On 24 February 2017 you emailed the Ministry requesting, under the Official
Information Act 1982, the following information:

“Since May 2016 tenants of the Tamaki Regeneration Company Ltd have had
Tamaki Housing Association both as Owner of the property and the Landlord.
Why?

Of those HNZC clients that were disposed of their homes since how many
have been rehoused as Social Housing beneficiaries. How many of these are
resettled within the Social Accord Housing area & how many were put into
subsidised Private Housing of their choice”

This letter is to advise that your request has been transferred to Mr John Holyoake,
the Chief Executive Officer of the Tamaki Regeneration Company.

This is because the information you have requested is not held by the Ministry of
Social Development. Section 14(b)(i) of the Official Information Act 1982 allows me
to transfer any request where the information is not held, but is believed to be held
by another department, organisation or Minister of the Crown.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my decision to transfer
your request by the Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
P O Box 10-152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely

szév’"ff

Elisabeth Brunt
General Manager, Ministerial and Executive Services
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